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MEDIA RELEASE 
July 5th, 2018 

 

Warren County Sheriff’s Office  
 

On July 4th, 2018 at approximately 9:16 P.M.  the Warren County Sheriff’s Office was called to 
7310 Mentz Road in Franklin Township, for a vehicle theft.  When deputies arrived, people 
living inside the home said Ebb Duhamel, was inside the home threatening others with a gun.  
Several attempts were made to get Mr. Duhamel to surrender to no avail.  The Warren County 
Tactical Response Team was called to the scene.  On their arrival other attempts were made to 
make contact with Mr. Duhamel.  At this time entry was made into the home and Mr. Duhamel 
was not located. 
 
The Warren County Sheriff’s Office is asking for the public’s assistance in locating Mr. 
Duhamel.  He is a described as a 30 year old white male 6’ 0” 165 pounds with brown hair and 
brown eyes with multiple tattoos including tattoos on his face.  Mr. Duhamel should be 
considered armed and the public is urged to contact 911 if he is located.  Mr. Duhamel is wanted 
for Aggravated Menacing, Inducing Panic, and Violation of a TPO.   
 
 

 
 
Sergeant Brian Hounshell 
Criminal Investigations Section 
513-695-1598 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 


